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Change in Packaging Labels for AC Servo Motors 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The appearance of the packaging labels for AC servo motors will be changed. 
 
1. Target Model 

HG-JR30K1M 
HG-JR30K1M4 
HG-JR37K1M 
HG-JR37K1M4 
HG-JR45K1M4 
HG-JR55K1M4 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

To improve productivity 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The appearance of the packaging labels will be changed. (Refer to the figure below.) 
Changes will be made as follows. 

Our control numbers 1), 2), and 3) will be removed, and 4) will be added. 
The description of the character string for control number 5) will be changed. 

Other changes include the font size on the label and the layout of the standard marks. There is no 
change in the size of the label. 
* These changes do not affect the specifications and performance of the servo motors, and there is no change in the model 

names, standards, and weight as well. 
* Packaging labels in the figure below are examples. The standard marks and other descriptions vary with the models. 
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4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the February 2025 production. 
Depending on the stock status, the schedule may be advanced or delayed. 
There may be cases where both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 
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